

## BOROUGH OF FANWOOD

## POLICE DEPARTMENT





June 7, 2022

Dr. Caesar DePaço Summit Nutritionals International 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaço,

First and foremost, thank you very much for your extremely generous donation to the Fanwood Police Department! As I previously stated, Fanwood is a small, family oriented community, and as a police agency, we are doing our very best to provide our residents and business owners the outstanding police services they deserve.

Your donation will allow us to purchase 4 new AEDs (Automated external defibrillators) for our patrol units and a new "Outer Vest" Carrier for each of our 17 sworn police officers.

It would be an honor if you would accept my invitation to visit and tour our police headquarters and meet some of our officers. I know that as many that are available would love to offer their personal thanks as well.

Understanding you are extremely busy, I would love the opportunity to take you and your wife to dinner as an extremely small token of my heartfelt appreciation for your generosity.

Respectfully and gratefully,

Michael J. Bramhall Police Director

M. J. Bramhall